PETROLEUM PRODUCTION MANAGEMENT, INC.

P.O. BOX 957 CROSSROADS, NEW MEXICO 88114 (605) 675-2478

December 7, 1990

N.M. 0il Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn: Jerry Sexton

Re: Max Pray No. 2 SWD
Pressure Test Annulus

Dear Mr. Sexton:

On December 3, 1990, we rigged up Meenar Well Service on the

captioned well. We got out of the hole with all the tubing and the
packer on December 4, 1990. Upon visually inspecting the tubing
and packer, we discovered a hole in the packer. On December 5, 1990,

we were shut down waiting on a replacement packer.

On December 6, 1990, we went in the hole with a replacement
Guiberson Uni-packer VI and ran 360 joints of 2 7/8" Duoline tubing.
After pumping packer fluid down the annulus, we set the packer and
pressure tested it to 340i#.

Enclosed, please find the test chart. We ran the test for 30
minutes at 340%.

G T. Cothran
District Superintendent
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